
League Safeguarding Officer 
  

Although everyone has a role to play in ensuring that children and 
vulnerable adults are safe, all Leagues must appoint a designated person 
who has specific responsibility for implementing this policy, and acts as 

the point of contact to receive information and advice from the 
Shropshire Crown Green Bowling Association (SCGBA) and the British 

Crown Green Bowling Association (BCGBA). 

 

The Safeguarding Officer for the Shrewsbury 
Senior Citizens Bowling League is  

Chris Kershaw 
 

He is a member of the League management committee and has relevant 
knowledge on welfare issues having attended the BCGBA Welfare & 

Safeguarding course in April 2017 at Meole Brace BC. He is perceived as 
being approachable and having a child/vulnerable adult centered 

approach to the role but he is not an expert – that is the role of Children’s 

Services and the Police. He has undertaken the Disclosure & Barring 
Service check and holds an Enhanced Certificate (001834710434) dated 

15.06.23. which is valid for 3 years. 
 

If there is a concern, the Safeguarding Officer will: 

  
• be the first point of contact for any worries or allegations, 

from any player, ensuring that confidentiality is maintained 
in all cases. 
  

• decide on the appropriate action to be taken in conjunction 
with the persons in charge of the League (President and 
Chairman). 
  

• inform the SCGBA/BCGBA if required 

  
Contact Details for Chris:      
01743 368037 

10 Raby Crescent 
Shrewsbury 
SY3 7JN 
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